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Public Input Needed For Atchison Health 
(KAIR)--Atchison Hospital, the Atchison County Health Department and Live Well Atchison is
updating the 2013 Atchison County Community Health Needs Assessment, according to a press
release sent to MSC News. 

The assessment update will last three months and is needed to meet final IRS regulations released
January 2015. The requirements call for all non-profit hospitals to conduct a community health needs
assessment and adopt an implementation strategy a least once every three years.

To do this, a short online survey has been put together.

Atchison residents are urged to take the survey by April 8 and attend the upcoming town hall
meeting from 6-8 p.m., Tuesday 26th in the Atchison Hospital cafeteria.

The survey can be found here. 
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AtchisonCHNA2016

